Las Vegas Family Church Is Now Holding In Person Services - Masks Required
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Brothers and sisters,
Today, | would like to convey some good news to you.
First of all, True Mother's coming to Las Vegas which is the best news for us.

Next, over the past one year and two months, due to COVID, we have not been able to see each other.
Now, many people are getting vaccinated and we are gradually going to have a normal life. Therefore, the
Las Vegas community is also beginning to have in-person service while complying with local laws. So,
on May 16th this week, we will have our first in person worship service.

This week, Brother Bill Starr, who has served as the pastor of the Las VVegas Church for the past 13 years,
is moving to San Diego, let us take a moment to hear his testimony about the history of Las Vegas for the
past 13 years. | believe many of our brothers and sisters are curious about the history of Las Vegas. So,
Let us make a final greeting to Brother Bill as he leaves Las Vegas and listen to his testimony and the
history of Las Vegas. After the worship service, the church will provide Korean food.

Starting this week, in-person worship services and live streams on the Internet will be provided together.
Those who cannot come to church will worship together on Facebook or zoom.

All those attending church services are required to wear masks.
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